
Salida ADA Curb Ramp and Lighting Improvements

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Colorado Department of 
Transportation, in conjunction with 
the City of Salida, will perform 
construction upgrades at various 
locations along US 50 and CO 291 in 
Salida. Work begins on Monday, March 

29, 2021.

This project will improve curb ramps, 
sidewalks, curb and gutter systems 
and street lighting. Work will take 
place on US 50 from MP 220.48 to 
223.40 and CO 291 from MP 0.0 to 
2.24. This project will enhance 
pedestrian and road safety.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

● Daytime work hours Monday-Saturday, March through August 2021.

● Pedestrians will encounter sidewalk closures guided by flagging personnel. Sidewalks will be

closed with barricades and orange fencing overnight and on weekends. Pedestrians, cyclists,

and skate-boarders are not permitted in construction work areas.

● Minimal traffic delays are anticipated. Drivers will experience periodic shoulder closures and

single-lane closures. The speed limit will be reduced to 40 mph within the work zone on US 50

and will be strictly enforced. Traffic fines will be doubled in the work zone.

● Street and driveway access will also be impacted with alternate routes indicated with

signage. Access may be impacted but will always be maintained for businesses and property

owners.

● Motorists should slow down, drive with caution and give themselves extra travel time.

CONTACT THE PROJECT TEAM

If you have questions or concerns, or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact

list to receive construction updates, please contact us!

● Phone: (719) 430-4525

● Email: salidaimprovements@gmail.com

● Project Webpage: www.codot.gov/projects/us50-salida-ped-improvements

https://www.codot.gov/projects/us50-salida-ped-improvements



